



Dear Parents/Carers,

As you may be aware, members of the National Education Union have voted to take Industrial action on Thursday  $27^{th}$  April and Tuesday  $2^{nd}$  May 2023.

While we do have members of teaching staff who may choose to take part in the strike action, I am writing today to confirm that we do intend to be  $\frac{\text{open on Thursday } 27^{\text{th}}}{\text{April and}}$   $\frac{\text{Tuesday } 2^{\text{nd}}}{\text{May}}$ .

We will, of course, communicate with you as soon as possible If that situation changes.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Yours sincerely,

Ruth Ryan Head Teacher

















